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17th March 2023 

Weekly Briefing  

Dear All, Happy Red Nose Day! It is a fun-filled Friday here in school. 

 

Thank you for all the competition entries we have received to design a red 
nose linked to the theme of nature and the natural world. The school council 
have been busy judging the entries and have made their choice. The finalists 
will be announced in worship on Monday and prizes awarded. I will fill you in 
next week on who our worthy winners are!  

There is some information attached regarding the use of online messaging 
app, WhatsApp. We are aware that some children in school use this and the 
age limit for this app is 16. That may be a surprise to some of you. The 
reason we are sharing this information is as we have had incidents in school 
linked to online issues using various messaging apps, WhatsApp being one 
of them. We would just like to bring to your attention some advice and 
guidance about the app for your information.  

Please continue reading for the important dates and updates for the week 
ahead. There is lots of information on Easter holiday activities for you too. Have 
a great weekend!  

Best wishes, Louise Carpenter  

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Key 
Dates and Events  

 

Y5 Residential to Boggle 
Hole – Monday 20th – 

Wednesday 22nd March 

Y4 Swimming – 
Wednesday afternoon 

PSA Meeting – Thursday 
23rd March 3:30pm 

Connect – Thursday 23rd 
March after school 

Rainbow Worship – Friday  

 

All other clubs will continue as 
per advertised days and times 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

                     Reminders for the week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Residential to 
Boggle Hole on Monday. 
Please ensure your child 
has plenty of warm 
clothes and a waterproof 
layer. The forecast is 
wet!! Wear non-uniform 
to school and don’t 
forget a refillable water 
bottle and a packed 

lunch. Can’t wait!       

 

 

Choir: In preparation for 
our Spring Music 
Evening on Wednesday 
29th March, please make 
sure you have learnt the 
lyrics for our 
performances by next 
Friday (24th March) so 
we can fully run-through 

together.          

 

Please join us for the 
PSA meeting after 
school 3:30pm on 
Thursday 23rd March. All 
are welcome, we really 
need your support to 
continue to provide 
great events for our 
school.  Come to 
reception and we will 

greet you there!            

Key dates this half term: 

• Cake Sale and Non-Uniform Day – Water4theWorld Campaign – Monday 27th 
March – cake donations welcomed please 

• Parent open Evening – Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar – Monday 27th 
March 6pm  

• Upper KS2 (Year 5/6) Musical Showcase and Album Launch Parent open 
afternoon – time TBC – Tuesday 28th March 

• Deadline for Water4theWorld Competition entries – Tuesday 28th March  

• Spring Term Music Concert – Wednesday 29th March 6pm 

• Lower KS2 (Year 3/4) Art Gallery and Sale Parent open afternoon – time TBC  
- Thursday 30th March 

• Easter Egg-stravaganza – Friday 31st March 

• Easter Church Service – Friday 31st March 2pm 

• Easter Holidays – Monday 3rd April to Monday 17th April 

More information about all these events will follow 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IkfEdhGSuBQ&feature=youtu.be 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IkfEdhGSuBQ&feature=youtu.be


 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 


